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I'm in support of continuing to have mail-in ballots which would allow everyone to
have their vote as some people are unwell, disabled or old and cannot make it to the
polls in person to vote. This has always worked well in Oregon before and there's no
reason why we cannot continue to vote in this fashion. This measure would limit the
amount of people who can get to vote and it is our right in a democracy that each
person is entitled to their vote, not that we make it more difficult for some people to
get to the polls

Thank you for opposing this measure.



